
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
We are members of National Online Safety and I would like to invite you to join the learning hub 
through the link below: 
 
http://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/yelvertoft-primary-school 
 
Please watch the how to use video once you log in. 
 
They have updated their online safety videos for parents, which are now, bite size 5-8 mins and are 
specific to the age range of your child.  If you could watch the video suitable for your child, it would 
help our school community to achieve the National Online Safety status for this year. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mel Servent 
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